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~ Are you looking for a great way to participate
in a statewide educational project in your area?

Would you like a chance to visit with students in your area
about different legal topics during the school year?

A Lawyer in Every Mississippi Classroom is a
program sponsored annually by The
Mississippi Bar Young Lawyers Division. This
program offers classrooms throughout
Mississippi a visit from a lawyer during the
school year. Any teacher, Kindergarten
through 12th grade, is invited to have a

please fill out the attached registration
form, and we will pair you with a teacher in
your area. If your teacher has requested
that you speak about a certain topic, The
Mississippi Bar's Young Lawyers Division
will furnish you with information regarding
that topic.

lawyer visit for one class period

(@approximately 55 minutes).

Teachers in your area have signed up to

For further information, please contact
The Mississippi Bar's Young Lawyers
Division by email at rgarner@msbar.org

participate in this program. To ensure your
participation in this educational program,
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Return this form as soon
as possible to:

A Lawyer in Every
Mississippi Classroom,
Young Lawyers Division

PO. Box 2168
Jackson, MS 39225-2168
or
Fax 888-497-8305
or
email: rgarner@msbar.org

Forms will not be paired unless you provide all information requested below.

Name Bar #

Firm

Mailing Address

City/State/Zip

County

Telephone Fax

Email

What counties can you participate in?

If you have already made arrangements with a teacher yourself, please let us know on this form.

Name of Teacher

School County

School Telephone Number
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